COMMUNITY MEETING
ON
MAIL AND PACKAGE THEFT

HOSTED BY THE MAR VISTA COMMUNITY COUNCIL COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY
AND
THE WINDWARD SCHOOL

Thursday, August 25, 2016 at 6:30 p.m.
The Windward School (Second Floor CTL)*
11350 Palms Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90066

SPECIAL GUESTS

Adrian Acosta, Senior Lead Officer, Los Angeles Police
Department, Pacific Division

Kenneth Ahn, Constituent Services Representative, Office
of United States Representative Karen Bass

Claudia Aragon, Constituent Services Representative,
Office of United States Representative Karen Bass

Angel Gomez, Burglary Detective, Los Angeles Police
Department, Pacific Division

Gerardo Ramirez, Inspector, United States Postal
Inspection Service, Los Angeles Office

Lee Versoza, Inspector, United States Postal Inspection
Service, Los Angeles Office

*Park in Sawtelle lot and see guard for directions. Map on following page.




